
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 13th September 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

~ TERM 1~ 
 

03/09/24—25/10/24 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 16th September 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 17th September 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 18th September 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 19th September 
 
Friday 20th September 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 4 
 
 

Monday 23rd September 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 24th September 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 25th September 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 26th September 
 
Friday 27th September 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 
Saturday 28th September 
GUSTON SCHOOL FETE 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Aayan, Ezra and Reeva 
 

We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day celebrating. 

Weather 
Just another reminder to ask 

pupils to bring in coats to 
school.  We try and take pupils 

out in almost all weather so 
appropriate (LABELED) coats 

are essential! 
  

As we move further into       
Autumn, the weather will      

become much cooler and the 
likelihood of rain much higher.  

 

Thanks so much for continued 
co-operation.  

 
Best wishes the Guston Team 

 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  

Aakash and Sesehang 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

 
Harvest  
Festival  

18th October  
 

This Harvest we’re asking you to help feed   
local people in crisis by collecting tinned and 

dried food for Dover Foodbank.  
 

We are asking everyone to rally round to give 
items such as breakfast cereals, mashed     

potato, tinned veg, tinned tomatoes, tinned 
meat, jam and coffee, shampoo, conditioner 

and nappies sizes 5, 6 & 7.  
 

The demands on the food bank are as strong 
as ever and this is where we can help.   

 
 

Please join us by giving food so that local  
people in crisis don’t go hungry.  

 
Roadworks on  
Guston Road 

 

Amey (and their   
sub-contractor 

Steadline) will be 
undertaking some 

additional fencing works for the school replacing 
some of the existing damaged fence along the 

school boundary.  
 

The works which will begin on 16 September 
2024 and are expected to take approximately 3 

weeks and will require the use of two-way      
temporary signals for some of the works north of 

Burgoyne Heights.  
 

Apologies for any inconvenience but it will be 
worth it, to ensure a secure boundary for our 

forest school site.  

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

 

Zack, Rowan, Max and Suhana 

The winner is: Suhanna  
 

Well Done! 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 1 

The results:  
 

     connaught:     011 
     Burgoyne:       009 
     Redoubt:          007 
     Kearsney:       007 

Lost Property!  
I think this picture 

says it all!  
 

PLEASE LABEL 
YOUR CHILD’S 

CLOTHES!  



 

 



 

 


